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Fw: Please Save Lawnside

preservation <preservation@Phila.gov>
Tue 9/1/2020 7:51 AM
To:  Laura Dipasquale <Laura.Dipasquale@Phila.gov>
Good morning Laura,

See below regarding public comment for 4641 Roosevelt Blvd application. I'll let Ms. Babbitt know the
her public comment will be provided to the Commissioners.

Allyson

From: Susan Babbi� <philad49@a�.net>
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 4:12 PM
To: preserva�on <preserva�on@Phila.gov>
Subject: Please Save Lawnside
 

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Greetings:

Surely with such a large property far from the development pressures of
Center City, and the resources of ingenuity, it should be possible to spare
this charming little gardener's cottage at the Friends Hospital, without
endangering the health of anyone. How many nineteenth-century
buildings have been destroyed here without good cause? Surely this
destruction could be avoided in a number of ways, some of which might
involve finding a "healthful" use for the building.

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, Susan Babbitt, 19107 




